
St Winefride’s Catholic Church, South Wimbledon Newsletter 

 

8th June 2025 

Phone 0208542 1600  
Parish Priest Fr Simon Peat 

Email Address wimbledonsouth@rcaos.org.uk 
Website https://stwinefriderccsw.org.uk 

Presbytery and address for mail: 
2 Latimer Road, SW19 1EP 

Mass at 6pm Sat, 9 and 11 on Sunday 
9.30 on weekdays 

Confession at 11.00 Saturday  
Holiday of Obligation mass at 9.30, and 6 p.m 

 
Please note the new website : stwinefriderccsw.org.uk 

. 
“CHILDREN’S LITURGY” 

From the 8th June after half term Children coming to the 
11.00 mass on Sundays will soon be able to go to the 
children’s chapel at the beginning of mass for a part of 
the service suitable for them.  
 
Job Vacancies | Sancta Familia Catholic Academy Trust, 
the local Catholic schools Trust, are seeking an 
accountant or similar, look up by googling   
Job Vacancies | Sancta Familia Catholic Academy Trust 

The funeral of Chrissie Colohan will be on Thursday at 
9.30 
 
Next weekend  is the Day for Life appeal . There will be 
a second collection for the Catholic medical advisory 
office, the Anscombe centre.  
 
Request for bibles in good condition Marie Norbury, 
previously at Pact (Prison Advice and Care Trust) and 
now part-time RC Chaplain at HMP Wandsworth. 
Which is a busy Remand prison in the Archdiocese of 
Southwark.  I believe, the largest in England. It has both 
a high number of Roman Catholic prisoners and a high 
turnover of residents so we have a constant need for RC 
Bibles. These differ from other bibles because they 
include extra books such as the book of Wisdom, Judith, 
the Maccabees and Tobit.  
 
The 22nd June the celebration of Fr Simon’s 70th 
birthday and the St Raphael’s fundraising lunch at the 
school. Tickets for the meal are limited and will be by 
application, before the 13th June.   


